
Year 2 Homework Project 

 

To celebrate us starting of our Great Fire of London topic, the 

children are asked to make a Tudor house. We would love to 

make our own `Mini London` with the children’s houses.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

They can be made in any way you like, cardboard, cereal boxed, 

hay etc. The best possible materials are probably in your recycling 

boxes! There are a few pictures below for ideas.  

The following link may be helpful to….although it doesn’t need to 

be that fancy! https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vx3l8ebV0eY  

This will be the children’s homework for the next couple of weeks. 

Please could all houses be brought into school by Thursday 25th 

January.  Once all house are brought in, we will create our own 

GFoL spectacle.  

Please keep houses to less than 30cm in height.  
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vx3l8ebV0eY

